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U NIO N EttcTRic COMPANY
19 00 G R ATIOT STR E CT - ST. Louis

January 3, 1980 - ap',~,o ap o a c s s:,,
s7. Loui s MO. 6 34 6 6

Mr. Richard Froelich
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Site Safety & Environmental Analysis
Washing ton, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Froelich:

Attached is a report concerning the potential
impacts of the Callaway-Bland transmission line crossing of
the Missouri River on bald eagles and waterfowl for your
information.

Very truly yours,
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Neal G. Slaten
Nuclear Environmental Engineer
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SOLVING PROBLEMS THROUGH INVENTION & INNOVATION !

b 90


